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Fri, Sep 24th  Terry Fox Run Thu, Sep 30th  Truth and Reconciliation Day – No School 
Mon, Sep 27th ProD – No School Thu, Oct 7th  Early Dismissal@1:30 - Parent Consulations 
Wed, Sep 29th  Orange Shirt Day Wed, Oct 13th Photo Day – Individual Photos

 

Terry Fox Run "Try Like Terry"!!! 
Goldstone Park Elementary and 9,000 schools coast to coast to coast have helped continue 
Terry’s dream of a world without cancer.  

 
To date we have roughly $1400 which we will be sending to the Terry Fox Foundation. 

 
Our Primary Donation winner is Alexa in Div. 25. 
Our Intermediate Donation winner is Dante in Div. 8.  
They have both won Terry Fox T-shirts. 
 

Thank you so very much to everyone for contributing 
and helping to keep the dream of a world without 
cancer alive. 

 
Our run takes place tomorrow, Friday September 24th. 

PARENT VOLUNTEERS ARE HELPING AT THE INTERMEDIATE RUN IN THE AFTERNOON 
ONLY. Gr 4-7. 
 

If you offered to help out, please be at the front of the school by 12:15. We will send you 
out to a spot on the route where you will help marshal the students. If you are wanting to 

run with the students, wear your runners!! We will send you off with a class at the run 
time. 
 

We are not having parent volunteers for the primary run as they will be doing it onsite 
earlier in the day. 

 
Orange Shirt Day  

Thursday, September 29th 
September 30th is Orange Shirt Day and the first National Day of 
remembrance: a day to acknowledge and honor the victims of the Canadian residential 

school system. Leading up to this day, it is important to have the conversations around 
Truth and Reconciliation, no matter what age. 

 
Between the 1800's and 1996, more that 150,00 First Nations, Metis and Inuit children 
attended residential schools. We recognize and stand together in support of those who 

have been impacted. 
Students are asked to wear Orange Shirts on Thursday September 29 to honor and raise 

awareness about the residential school system in Canada.  
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We SCARE Hunger 

Look out for our next whole school activity run by our Gr 6/7 leadership 
group.  

 
We will be asking for donations to the Surrey Food Bank starting in 
October. 

 
Spirit Wear 
T-shirt Tuesdays continue this year. Classes are invited to wear their class colour Goldstone 

Team shirt. It is an easy fun way to have whole school spirit. If you need a new shirt, order 
information is all online-under school cash. Please remember you must be registered under 

school cash.

 
GO GALAXY!!!!!! 

 

 

SCHOOL SAFETY 
Please continue to model good safe behaviour when walking to school and when crossing 
our very busy street. 

 
When the weather gets dark and rainy, it is far too easy for students 
not to be seen. 

 
We have had students hit in the past when darting from a car and 

running across the street. 
 
PLEASE USE THE CROSSWALKS!!!  
 
Students will do what they see.  We thank you for being good role 

models for all our students. 
 

LATE ARRIVALS 
If you are running late and miss the bell, please bring your child to the office. We will make 

sure they get to their class. 
 
We do not want to phone home unnecessarily if your child was marked away. 
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PAC Apple Fundraiser 
Hello Goldstone Park Elementary parents and guardians! 
 
It’s that time of year, once again. Our kids are back in school and autumn is right around the corner. 
We want to make sure this school year is more fruitful than ever, so we are very pleased to announce 
that this year we will be running an exciting new fall fundraiser. 
 
We have partnered up with a distinguished Okanagan orchard to sell their delicious farm-fresh apples. 
This century-old farm has won all kinds of major awards for their fruit — these are the highest quality 
apples available anywhere. And because we’re sourcing them directly from the grower, we can sell them 
at well below grocery store prices and still get to keep a substantial amount of profit from each sale. 
This is a great opportunity to earn some significant, and important, funds for our school. Each box sold 
will contribute either $8 or $10 to our treasury. That adds up quickly. If you don’t want any of these 
wonderful apples for yourself, that’s no problem. You can still help us raise important funds by simply 
sending a link to your friends and family. 
 
Apples are far-and-away the most popular fruit in Canada, so it’s highly likely that you have many apple 
lovers in your life. With such a high return per unit sold, you could help us raise up to $100 by selling just 
10 boxes. (Or sell even more, we won’t stop you!) The best part is that it’s all done online, so you won’t 
have to deal with the hassles of collecting money and tracking orders. 
 
Just complete a quick and easy registration process and then share your link with your contacts. Sweet 
and simple! It will only take you a couple of minutes, but our kids will benefit for years. 
 
You can find out more by clicking this NEW link: 
https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/s/goldstonepac 
Please consider participating in this fundraiser.  
 
*** Apologies to those that ordered through the link that was provided last week – Please contact the 
PAC at goldstonepac@gmail.com with your order details to ensure that your orders are processed and 
delivered correctly. *** 
 

PAC HOT LUNCH PROGRAM 2021/2022 
As we get ready for another exciting year at school, it is also time to get the Hot Lunch Program up and 
running.  We will be doing online ordering for all orders to ensure accuracy with the orders and to make 
the process as easy for everyone as possible. 
 

On-line registration and ordering will begin Monday September 20.  
The hot lunch online ordering system requires a small amount of set-up time at the beginning. However, 
once the account is set up, ordering lunch for the remainder of the year should be quick and simple. 
Here's how to get started... 

✔ Go to goldstonepark.hotlunches.net 

✔ Click on “Click here to register” 

✔ Enter access code GPHL 
✔ Complete registration form (please include a current email address to ensure you receive reminder 

emails about ordering deadlines and upcoming orders) 

✔ Click the “Register Now” button at bottom of form 

✔ Follow instructions to add each child in your family that attends Goldstone Park Elementary 

✔ Once your child(ren) are registered, click on “Orders” 

✔ Proceed to order lunch for your child(ren) 

 
If you have any questions or need assistance with registration, please consult the “Parent Instruction 
Guide” under “Help”. 
 

https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/s/goldstonepac
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PAC Meetings 
The 2021-2022 PAC meeting dates dates have been set. 

We will be meeting in the library, face to face, masked, sanitized and distanced. 

 

Meetings are at 7:00pm. 

 

Mark your calendars: 

October 18  
November 15 

December 13 

January 17 

February 7 

March 7 

April 11  

May 16 

June 20 

 


